
Hello Incoming Sixth Grade Families,  
 
Typically by now I would have had the opportunity to meet many of you and your child.  Middle School 
Counselor Krisann Weier and Intermediate Center Counselor Buddy Sigmon would have also been 
able to share information with your child about the upcoming sixth grade year.  However, given that 
schools are closed, we were unable to provide student tours, introduce students to teachers, and hold 
our annual parent orientation night.  
 
In place of these things, I have created a few videos.  One is a parent video that provides basic 
information about sixth grade and Mount Horeb Middle School.  I have also attached a New Student 
Guide, that reiterates some of the key points in this video. 
 
MHMS Incoming 6th grade parent information 2020​ (11 min video) 
 
New Parent Guide​ ​(PDF) 
 
In addition to information for parents, I have also created two videos for your child. These include some 
useful information to help your child get excited for Middle School.  One is more informational, the other 
is a Virtual Tour of the Middle School.  
 
MHMS Incoming 6th grade student information​  (3.5 min video) 
 
MHMS Tour with Mr. Christiansen​ (5 min video)  
 
Meet the sixth grade teachers: 

Meet the Club House 
 
Meet the Tree House Teachers 

 
In addition to the videos, our Middle School website has some informational publications called “Middle 
Years”.  This publication is specifically created for parents of middle school aged children.  There are a 
lot of useful tips within these newsletters. 
https://www.mounthorebschools.org/schools/middle/families/newsletters.cfm  
 
Please know that more information will be forthcoming regarding your child’s homeroom teacher, what 
house they are in, and when we may be able to have students tour the building.  We will continue to 
send you details as we get closer to the start of the 2020-2021 school year.  In the meantime, please 
contact me if you have any questions or needs.  
 
Paul Christiansen, Principal 
Mount Horeb Middle School 
christiansenpaul@mhasd.k12.wi.us  

 
 
 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1HaWG4GKujP-PQFfF08ZrdiTfvgemKcvr/view?usp=sharing
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